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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed Sandwich Vegetation Management project, particularly the

work proposed in the Ferncroft area. This area receives a significant number of recreation users and, I believe,

should be managed more for recreation, than timber resources.

 

I also believe, in general, the management plan is outdated, as others have commented, and that the WMNF has

done a poor job of trying to educate the local community about the effects of this project. There was good, early

efforts (before Covid!). But since then, the communication has been sparse, poorly managed (like not using

Zoom for informational sessions), and seemingly last-minute.


